
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss the equitable 

distribution of the property we have shared during our time together. As 

we move forward, I believe it is essential for us to approach this matter 

with transparency and fairness. 

The property in question includes [briefly describe the property, e.g., 

"our family home at [address]" or "the assets accumulated in our joint 

account"]. I propose that we consider the following approach to ensure an 

equitable division: 

1. **Valuation of Property**: It would be beneficial to have the property 

appraised to determine its fair market value. 

  

2. **Distribution of Assets**: I suggest we list all shared assets and 

discuss how they can be divided in a way that respects our contributions 

and needs. 

3. **Future Considerations**: Additionally, I think it's important to 

consider any ongoing financial obligations or future expenses that may 

arise from our shared decision-making. 

I am hopeful that we can reach an amicable agreement that satisfies both 

parties. I value the time we have spent together and want to ensure we 

handle this process with the respect it deserves. 

Please let me know a convenient time for us to discuss this further. I 

look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


